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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/03/2022  12:52:342022/0186/P OBJ Andrew Jacobs There has been a lack of due process. The notice put up in the street outside 16 New End Square to alert 

people to the planning and listed building applications was not in place at least one week before the end of the 

consultation period. As at 13/3/22, one week before the end of the consultation period, no notices were 

displayed in the vicinity of the property. This is unfair to neighours as it restricts their ability to know that there 

is a planning and a listed building application and to respond to them. This failure of proper process needs to 

be remedied for this process to be valid.
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